
Please join us in honor of the 
International Pregnancy and Infant 
Loss Remembrance Day and in 
celebration of the Wave of Light.
This is a special evening for our community to 
gather and connect, to find support and take 
one more step along the path of healing, to 
remember and celebrate your loved ones.

We especially invite those who have been 
directly affected by the loss of a child. 
Caregivers, extended family members 
and children are also welcome.

      Walk of 
Remembrance

Tuesday, October 15
5-7 p.m.
Compass Park
2500 NW Crossing Dr., Bend

The event will begin under the gazebo. 
After a short presentation from the 
Perinatal Loss Team, you are invited 
to join us in a gentle half-mile walk 
on a paved path around the park.

For more information, please  
contact: Rachael Sortor  
541-749-8794 rlsortor@scmc.org


